
29 April 2025

Dear Whānau,

Term 2 is up and running, and we’ve had a great start! It’s been wonderful to 
have the students back at school, full of energy and ready for another exciting 
term of learning and activities.

Hockey and rugby training are already underway, and it’s fantastic to see so 
many students getting involved. Cross country is also coming up—details 
about the event can be found later in this newsletter.

We’re looking forward to a busy and rewarding term ahead!

Next week on Friday, 9 May, we will be holding our school assembly at 9am. It’s 
a great opportunity to come together, celebrate student achievements, and 
share important updates.

Further communication and reminders will be shared via the School App, so 
please keep an eye out for notifications. We look forward to seeing you there!

We are kind | We are responsible |We do our Best



We’re pleased to share that the pedestrian crossing outside the school was 
completed over the holidays, making it safer for our tamariki and whānau to 
get to and from school.

Please also note that the speed limit for the school zone is now 30 km/h from 
8:30 am to 9am and 3pm to 3:15 pm. Thank you for helping us keep our 
students safe by adhering to these new road rules.

TOD - School closure
On Thursday 31 July, school will be closed for instruction as our staff will be 
attending a PLD day in Invercargill.

Best wishes,
Phillipus and team

We are kind | We are responsible |We do our Best

Remember to come 
dressed in your best Camo 
gears on Friday to 
celebrate Duck Shooting!







St Mary's Anglican Church, Waikaia
7th May 2025
Harvest Festival Service
11 am Inverlochy 
Followed by Thanksgiving Duck Lunch 
12 Noon
Harvest gifts accepted 
All welcome
Helen Christie rjhmchristie@gmail.com 
for numbers




